
        
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

The Queen Anne’s County Housing Authority Board of Commissioners has canceled its regularly 

scheduled meeting for July 14, 2025, which also served as its annual meeting. 

The next meeting of the Housing Authority Board will be held on Monday, September 8, 2025, at 4 

p.m., and will serve as the rescheduled Annual Meeting. 

This cancellation is being made in accordance with the Authority’s bylaws and the Maryland Open 

Meetings Act. For more information, please contact the Housing Authority at 410-758-8634 or through 

our website: qacha.org.    
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